
 

 

Brunswick Secondary 

College  

COMMUNITY 

FORUM 
We want your stories to be a part of the 

BSC Centenary Exhibition. 
 
We warmly invite ex staff, ex students and the wider community 

to visit Brunswick Secondary College to help us in celebrating one 

hundred years of public education on the Dawson Street site. 

Come along to tour the facilities, speak to current staff and students, 
connect with old friends and share your memories of school life at 
Brunswick! 
 

Wednesday, December 2 2015 
11.00am to 1.00pm  

(including light lunch) 
 
 

To assist us in managing this event, please RSVP via  
Trybooking - click HERE or by typing http://www.trybooking.com/JSDU into your browser. 

Alternately, email Lyndel Caffrey via lyndel.caffrey@internode.on.net  
or  

telephone Brunswick Secondary College General Office  -  9387 6133 
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